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This was taken inside the building last October. Notice 

the poor condition of the wood and the walls. Only the 

front had concrete, the rest of the floor was dirt.  

This was taken outside the church last October.  As you 

can see the building was in extremely poor condition 

PLAIN BY OUR STANDARDS THE 

MEMBERS ARE THRILLED WITH 

THEIR NEW CHURCH 

THE VILLAGERS LOVE THEIR NEW SIGN 

OPEN DOOR OUTREACH MINISTRIES HAS MINISTERED IN GHANA FOR OVER 20 YEARS.  WE HAVE CHURCHES IN SEVERAL 

TOWNS AND VILLAGES AND HOPE TO BUILD MORE.  WE ALSO HOPE TO BUILD A BIBLE SCHOOL.  IF YOU HAVE A HEART FOR 

AFRICA WE WOULD WELCOME YOU AS A PARTNER.  HERE IS OUR CONTACT INFORMATION 

BRO. JIM MAYNOR—PO BOX 16963 

 ASHEVILLE, NC     828 768-3883    

JMAYNOR11@YAHOO. 

WWW.OPENDOOROUTREACH.ORG 

PASTOR KAREN AND RICHARD CARR—PO BOX 308 

SYLVESTER, GA.  229 886-9043 

KARENCAR@BELLSOUTH.NET 

 

THE CONCRETE FLOOR IN PLACE OF THE 

DIRT ONE AND THE NEW PLASTIC CHAIRS 

HAVE BROUGHT GREAT EXCITEMENT TO 

THE CHURCH 

During Bro. Jim Maynor’s trip to Ghana last October, his fifth to that nation over a 20 year period, we established a church in 

a small extremely poor farming  village named Yawsea.  We desired to update the building which was very dilapidated.  Here 

are a few pictures showcasing that effort.  Thanks to all who helped us.  We hope to do much more for the Kingdom of God 

through our missions work in Ghana and in Haiti in 2019. 


